
 

Dear sisters and brothers in the Sapphire Coast Anglican Parish, 

I am delighted to advise you that The Reverend Chris Duff has accepted my 
invitation to be your new Rector.  Ordained in 1999, Chris most recently served 
in a church planting ministry in Tasmania.  Prior to that he served as Rector of 
the Parish of Lower Macleay in the Diocese of Grafton and Priest-in-Charge of 
Endeavour Hills in the Diocese of Melbourne.  

Further details of Chris’ commissioning will be made available in due course 
but it is expected his first Sunday with you will be January 8.  I am so grateful 
to your CAB members for their diligence in working towards this exciting 
outcome and to all of you for your persistence in prayer and ministry during this 
time. 

Chris has kindly provided some information about him and his family.  I trust 
you will find it an encouragement to prayer. 

With every blessing in Christ, 

+Mark 

 


